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Mrs Audrey Azoulay 23 June 2021 

Director General UNESCO 

7 Place de Fontenoy 75007 Paris 

dg.secretariat@unesco.org 

Dear Director General, 

As Ambassadors to UNESCO, we share collective concerns over the process taken to develop 

recommendations to be discussed at UNESCO’s 44th World Heritage Meeting. We acknowledge the 

limited ability for UNESCO and its Advisory Bodies to evaluate and analyse reports, as well as to visit 

World Heritage properties, particularly during the COVID crisis. However, we underscore the need 

for intergovernmental and international institutions to continue to apply due process in interactions 

with their States Parties.  

To that end, any recommendation from the World Heritage Centre and Advisory Bodies should be 

based on transparent, extensive and close consultation processes with the States Parties concerned, 

including on properties where the World Heritage Committee is being asked to consider significant 

decisions, such as immediate in-danger listing of properties and nomination dossiers 

We will continue to work collaboratively with all States Parties and the World Heritage Centre in 

good faith to ensure that natural and cultural heritage is preserved for future generations and look 

forward to a productive meeting at WHC44. 

H.E. Ms Megan Anderson, Permanent Delegate of Australia to UNESCO 

H.E. Mr Arrmanatha C. Nasir, Permanent Delegate of the Republic of Indonesia to UNESCO 

H.E. Mr Kazi Imtiaz Hossain, Permanent Delegate of Bangladesh to UNESCO 

H.E. Ms Magdalena Marcinkowska, Permanent Delegate of the Republic of Poland to UNESCO 
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H.E. Mr Laszlo Turoczy, Permanent Delegate of Hungary to UNESCO 

 

 
H.E. Mr Matthew Lodge, Permanent Delegate of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern 

Ireland to UNESCO 

 

 
H.E. Ms Véronique Roger-Lacan, Permanent Delegate of the French Republic to UNESCO 

 

 
H.E. Mr Juan Andrés Perelló Rodríguez, Permanent Delegate of the Kingdom of Spain to UNESCO 
 

 

H.E. Mr Sarun Charoensuwan, Permanent Delegate of the Kingdom of Thailand to UNESCO 

 

 

 
H.E. Mr Ahmet Altay Cengizer, Permanent Delegate of Turkey to UNESCO 

 

 
 

 

Ms Nathalie Dault, Deputy Permanent Delegate, Chargé d’Affaires a.i. of the Government of Canada 

to UNESCO 

 

 

Cc. Dr Bruno Oberle, Director General, International Union for Conservation of Nature (IUCN) 
Ms Marie-Laure Lavenir, Director General, International Council on Monuments and Sites (ICOMOS) 
Dr Mechtild Rossler, Director World Heritage Centre, UNESCO 


